Parent Survey

In an effort to communicate with parents as clearly as possible concerning your child’s
progress in school, we would appreciate your feedback on the following information. As
you know, we value your input. Now that you have had a chance to see a different type of
grade card in use for this school year, we feel that the time is right to follow our plan in
gathering data from all of our parents. Teachers will be meeting in groups this spring to
make any needed revisions to the Kindergarten through Fourth grade report cards. Please

let us know how you would like this information to appear. Thank you for your help.

I prefer a subject area letier grade only.

I prefer the list of standards.

I prefer the list of standards with an overall subject area letter grade.




